Clean & Green Committee Minutes

Monday, May 3rd, 2021 — 9:03am-9:58am
Virtual Meeting — Zoom

In attendance: Wayne Janik (Committee Chair), David Ginople (Commissioner) Brett Keeshin (Voting
Member)

Guests: Lisa Kidd (Cleanslate), Ron Hovalsky (Cleanslate) Matthias Scheidler (Christy Webber), Erik
Grossnickle (Bartlett Trees)

Staff: Alice Howe (Program Specialist), Garrett Karp (Program Manager)

Vendor Check-ins
1. Cleanslate
a. Trash liners are being ordered and replaced and cigarette recycling cans are being
emptied and cleaned
Milwaukee Ave. planters are being repainted
Bump-outs along Milwaukee Ave. have been power washed

2. Christy Webber
a. Weekly service has just begun and tree pit mulching will begin this week
b. The outcropping stone was installed on North Ave. damaged planter fence
c. Summer planting will go in around May 15" and will coordinate some of the plants into
the Worker Cottage planters
d. MS will look into adding signage to the Worker Cottage to prevent dog waste or people
walking though so plants have the chance to grow this season

3. Bartlett
a. EG presented a brief synopsis of the 2021 Inventory Management Plan
b. Many of the Ash Trees that they have been treating since the last 2013 inventory are still
alive
c. The Plan recommends the removal of 72 trees
Spring fertilization/pruning and the Ash Tree treatments are complete
e. The team will be completing the pruning of Ashland Ave within the next month

o

Discussions
4. Fence Painting RFP
a. The committee reviewed the draft RFP to be published online — they will vote next month

on applicants to complete the work.

5. Fence Repair on Damen and Lemoyne
a. There is damaged planter fencing at the corner due to an accident and rust.

Motion 1: The Clean & Green Committee recommends to approve funding not to exceed $2,000 from
Line Item 2.05 (Streetscape Elements) for the restoration of the planter fence at Damen Ave. and
Lemoyne St. (21-0503)

DG recommends. BK seconds. Motion Recommended.

6. LED Holiday Light Exchange
a. AH discussed the new program with the Committee to begin for our 2021 Holiday

Season.



b. Staff would confirm that residents or business owners picking up strands were within SSA
boundaries to participate.

c. This would coincide with the Chamber’s Window Wonderland event to light up the
neighborhood for the holiday shopping season.

Next Meeting — June 7t



